
 

NATIONAL BOOK TRUST, INDIA 

Nehru Bhawan, 5 Institutional Area, Phase-II, Vasant Kunj, 

New Delhi-110070 
 

 

 

Dear Participants, 

 

Please note that the last date for receipt of Technical and Financial Bids 

for the Srinagar Book Fair (23 to 31 August 2014) has been extended to 8 

August 2014 by 2:00 p.m. instead of 6 August 2014.  Now, both the Bids will 

be opened on 8 August 2014 at 2:30 p.m.   

 

Pradip Chhabra 

Deputy Director (Exhibition) 

NBT, India 


